
Yeshiva Toras Chaim Toras Emes takes great pleasure in announcing the inauguration of our 

28th Annual Dinner Journal Campaign. It is our kavod to recognize an extraordinary group of 
people who have given so much of themselves for the Yeshiva and who all share a common thread: 

their ma’asim tovim are performed in a quiet and unassuming way, almost always below the radar. 
 

Guests of Honor 
Dr. & Mrs. Richard & Jody Bennett 

 

Kesser Shem Tov Award 
Dr. & Mrs. Stan & Marla Frohlinger 

 

Kesser Torah Award 
Mr. & Mrs. Chaim & Samantha Hirsch 

Accepted in Loving Memory of Chaim’s Beloved Father, 

Raphael Mordechai ben Yitzchak (Marvin) Hirsch A"H  

 

     
 

This week, we introduce you to the Bennetts. 
 

 

Part of our Yeshiva family since 1996, Dr. and Mrs. Richard and Jody Bennett 

understood the value of a quality Jewish education. 

Commuting two young children from Boca Raton to North Miami Beach daily, their love for 

the Yeshiva, and their desire to emulate that same atmosphere in their own community (and to 
minimize their commute), the Bennetts played a vital role in the establishment of The Torah 
Academy of Boca Raton, serving on its Board of Directors and helping to shape and guide its 

growth. Dr. Bennett also served as a Board Member of the Young Israel of Boca Raton, and Mrs. 
Bennett was a member of the Mikvah’s Board of Directors as well as an officer of the YIBR 

Sisterhood.  Due to his success with Pediatric Associates in Boca Raton, Dr. Bennett was selected 

to open a new Skylake office in 2005, where he has since served as the lead physician. 

He extends himself far beyond office hours, taking care of our community’s – and in particular, 
the b’nei HaYeshiva - at all hours of the day and night. The Bennetts have immersed themselves 

in our Yeshiva and kehilah, and take special joy in hosting our Bais Medrash talmidim for 

Shabbos meals. We express our sincere HaKoras HaTov to them for allowing us to 

shine a most-deserved light on them as our Guests of Honor. 

 

 
In the coming weeks, we will introduce you to the Frohlingers and Hirsches. 

An ad blank is attached. Your generous response will help make this our best campaign ever!! 
 

Have a great Shabbos! 


